
I have been following the progress of this issue for some time now and am, frankly, dismayed 
by the lack of debate and the refusal to consider this proposal. Why? If we ever want to 
address the appalling levels of waste, as well as to address the opportunities that a 10c levy 
on recyclable containers would provide, we must be open and encourage a  
full debate. 
 
What can possibly be gained by NOT debating this issue? 
 
Please, please help give people incentive to recycle their containers, and remember that the 
10c levy will become a possible fundraiser as well, as not every deposit will be collected by 
purchasers. It is a win-win... let's get on with the legislation process! 
 
Yours respectfully, 
Virginia Solomon 
 


